
Dear Neighbor,

On June 21, 2025, we invite you to join us as a sponsor for our second annual 5K and 1 Mile Family Fun
Run at Heritage Park in Adrian. This event, themed “Legacy of Life,” is more than just a run—it’s a chance
to build strong families, equip parents, and provide hope to those facing unplanned pregnancies in our
community.

For over 40 years, CPC of Lenawee Pregnancy & Family Resource Center has been a place of hope and
help. Our work has grown beyond pregnancy services to include parenting education, life skills training,
abortion recovery support, and more—because it’s not just about saving the baby; it’s also about raising
the child. We walk alongside families before, during, and after pregnancy, ensuring they have the
resources and support needed to thrive.

This event offers a unique opportunity for you, your family, or your business to make a lasting impact.
By becoming a sponsor, you will:

-Help local families receive essential support and education
-Gain visibility in our community as a champion for life and family
-Be part of a movement that builds a Legacy of Life for generations to come

We would love for you to join us in making a difference! Please contact Roxanne Meeks at
rmeeks@cpclenawee.com or 517-263-5701 for more information, or complete the attached sponsorship
form. 

You may also copy the enclosed flyer for distribution to customers and employees, or posting at your
place of business. Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a difference. We look forward to
partnering with you!

517-263-5701 308 N. Broad St. Adrian, MI friendsofcpclenawee.com

With gratitude,
Roxanne Meeks

Executive Director
CPC of Lenawee Pregnancy & Family Resource Center

February 19, 2025
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We would be honored to have you as a Corporate or Personal Sponsor for our 2025 Legacy of
Life 5K and 1 Mile Family Fun Run! Your sponsorship plays a vital role in making this event a

success, helping us support families and build a lasting Legacy of Life in our community.

Sponsorship Information (check level desired):

Defender: $1,000 or more 
 Receives name & logo on banner/course mile-marker sign/t-shirt & Facebook recognition

Protector: $500 or more 
 Receives name on banner/course sign/t-shirt & Facebook recognition

Guardian: $300 or more 
 Receives name on banner/course sign & Facebook recognition

Champion: $150 or more 
 Receives name on banner & Facebook recognition

Please include all information requested. 

Sponsor Name:
Contact Person/Title:
Address:
Phone:
Email:

Payment is due upon receipt of your sponsorship.
 

Please make checks payable to: 
CPC of Lenawee, 308 N. Broad St., Adrian, MI 49221 

or scan the QR code to complete online

CPC of Lenawee Pregnancy & Family Resource Center is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization. Your donation is tax deductible as allowed by law.

For questions or to send logo art, please
contact Sharon at 517-263-5701 or

support@cpclenawee.com

Sponsorship Deadline: April 30, 2025


